CORRESPONDENCE
8/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04501-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 11:31 AM

To: 'yesman12398@yahoo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Good Morning, Paul Tag

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181-EU and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: yesman12398@everyactioncustom.com <yesman12398@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 10:36 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Fix FEECA Now

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, | ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening practices
that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. | understand that Florida is the only state
that relies primarily on these practices.

It's time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do more
on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the public and
experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting.

Sincerely,

Paul Tag

North Port, FL 34288
yesman12398@yahoo.com





